Date:

August 15, 2011

To:
Mayor Flury, Vice-Mayor Grace, Commissioner Castro, Commissioner Duke and Commissioner McElyea

From:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Through:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Subject:
Florida Inland Navigation District Agreement for grant funding for the I.T. Parker dock replacement

The City applied for and received funding from FIND to assist in the replacement of the I.T. Parker dock.  FIND awarded a grant in the amount of $24,400 with a hard cash match of the same amount.  The City Commission funded this Parks’ project in the 2009 capital budget in the amount of $48,000. The Commission reviewed this project during the May 2011 capital project workshop. 
The grant application expanded the project to include a new “Welcome” sign at the I.T. Parker center to greet visitors along the Dania Cut-off Canal.  

Parks and Recreation have the bid specification for the dock replacement prepared and are ready to go to bid. The sign has yet to be designed.

